
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:        All Medi-Cal PCPs 

From:  IEHP – Quality Systems   

Date:           May 16, 2022 

Subject: REMINDER: 2022 Global Quality P4P Program –  

                            Manifest MedEx Connectivity  

 
 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to remind you of the 2022 Global Quality P4P (GQ P4P) measure 

requirements for Manifest Medex (MX) Connectivity. The requirements below must be met by the deadlines 

referenced to remain eligible to earn incentive dollars under this measure.   

 

 

  Measure Name:  Manifest MedEx Connectivity  

 

  Measure Description: Participating Providers are encouraged to connect their Electronic Health    

  Record (EHR) systems to the regional Health Information Exchange, Manifest MedEx (MX)  

 

  Measure Requirements:  

 

1) Sign a participation agreement with MX by June 1, 2022.  

2) Establish data connections with MX with routine reporting of CCDAs by December 2022.  

  To get started on your MX connection, please contact:  

 

Jana Arellano, Administrative Director at Inland Empire Health Information Exchange (IEHIO) 

Email: jarellano@iehio.org  

Phone: 951-368-1311 

 

Please mention the “IEHP GQ P4P Program” to Jana/IEHIO 

 

 

Full details on the MX Connectivity measure can be found in the “2022 GQ P4P Program Guide”  

www.iehp.org > Providers > P4P - Prop 56 - GEMT  

 

Please contact IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054 or 866-223-4347or IEHP’s Quality 

Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org with any questions.   

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider Portal at: 

               www.iehp.org> Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondences 
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